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Strategic Plan 
 
Background 
The Commission approved its Strategic Plan in September 2012, which calls for reviewing and 
updating it every five years. 

Working with the Chair and Vice Chair, staff has prepared a draft revision of the Strategic Plan 
to guide the Commission’s work for the next five years. The draft includes revised goals and 
objectives, and recognizes that the Resilient Water Portfolio may give the Commission 
additional goals and/or tasks. The revised Strategic Plan is a working document, which the 
Commission can modify as needed. 

Executive Officer Joe Yun will present the draft Strategic Plan for discussion and direction from 
the Commission. 

This is an informational item. 

Contact  
Jennifer Ruffolo 
Assistant Executive Officer 
California Water Commission 
(916) 653-7937 
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